Subject: [gbird] CDB Online Forum on Synthetic Biology **From:** Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 7/24/2017 1:45 PM

To: "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu> **CC:** Sara Kaiser <sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org>

Hi All,

EmergingAg convened a call on behalf on Target Malaria on the ongoing on-line forum. I have checked in regarding how they thought it was going. Here are some main points from a GBIRd perspective:

- The first session went well, this is going well, more NGO involvement was expected
- The last session is the key session to weigh in on.
 - If you are going to participate, please participate on the last session
- Good representation from those involved in GBIRd (Fred, Mark, etc)
- Remember that you are not trying to influence the forum, but the AHTEG, who are meeting in December
- IF you would like me to submit on your behalf, please let me know directly
- Interest by Target Malaria in supporting those involved in this ongoing conversation including the possibility of some support/funding for travel and other activities!

Sara, please add or amend if desired.

Cheers Royden

J. Royden Saah
Project Manager
Island Conservation
www.islandconservation.org

skype: roydensaah

mobile (in Australia): +61 459 610 332

1 of 1 9/11/2017 12:21 PM